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Principal: Mr R Clarke BA (Hons) PGCE PQHNI 

17th August 2020


Dear Boys and Girls,

I hope you and your families are well and that you’ve had a lovely summer break. 

I am writing to tell you how excited we are to be able to welcome you all back to school and to 

reassure you that although some things will be different, we are going to have an epic year, full of fun filled learning, thinking, exploring, achieving and friendship!

In Carntall, we want to make sure that you get the chance to be the best you can be and that you learn and play in a safe and caring school environment. To help with this, you are going to be working and learning in new, exciting ‘class bubbles’. Each class will stay together during class-time, break-time and dinner-time and you’ll even get your very own area in the playground…that’s right, a whole area that’s just for you and your classmates!
We don’t want you to feel anxious or worried about returning to school. On your first day back, your teacher will help you with everything. Don’t worry if you feel you have forgotten some of the things you learnt last year, your teacher will help you revise and you will be back on track soon. We are here for you and we believe in you. 
Together we can make this the best year EVER!
See you soon,

Mr Clarke 
                                                  ‘Where Children Come First’
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